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I live in Eastern Washington and have thought for many years that killing wolves on public land is
just plain wrong. Ranchers derive an economic benefit from public land which belongs to us all and
part of using that land should include having to support non-lethal ways of dealing with wolf
predation, including removing their herds from public land when necessary. There is way too much
power invested in the rancher's hands (always has been from what I can tell) and they shouldn't be
able to make a few phone calls that result in the State paying for the killing of wolves from
Helicopters. I really don't want my tax dollars used in that way and I live here too!
 


